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Senator DeFrancisco Attends Dedication Ceremony for the Debbie

Bova Memorial Garden at Schiller Park

JOHN A. DEFRANCISCO  August 17, 2015

Senator John A. DeFrancisco had the honor of attending a dedication ceremony for the

Debbie Bova Memorial Garden at Schiller Park on Friday, August 14, 2015. Senator
DeFrancisco is pictured with Friends of Schiller Park and family members including Marie

Bova, Debbie's mother.

Debbie Bova of Syracuse passed away a couple years ago after a long, courageous battle with

cancer. She had been extremely involved in the Syracuse-area community.



